

Oakwood Academy

Chatsworth Road | Ellesmere Park | Eccles | Manchester M30 9DY

Email: enquiries@oakwoodacademy.co.uk

Reception: 0161 921 2880

Dear Parents/Carers,

The LA has recently received notification of funding that will be made available to support Free School Meal vouchers for the holidays for this term. As notification from central government is later than planned, the LA won't have time to arrange distribution prior to the half term break. The vouchers will therefore be distributed after half term and will cover October half term <u>and</u> the Christmas holiday period too.

Planning ahead for the distribution of the supermarket vouchers, we need to ensure your contact details are correct and up-to-date on the consent form you have previously submitted us. Please note: If your details have not changed, you <u>do not</u> need to resubmit the consent form.

Vouchers will be received later next half term.

If we do not receive a signed consent form, vouchers will be distributed by school.

Yours faithfully,

Oakwood Academy













In future, Salford City Council would like the supermarket to issue these vouchers directly					
to you but we need your permission.					
Please indicate your preference below:					
·					
Yes, I'm happy for the council to share my name and contact details with the					
supermarket so they can issue the vouchers directly to me					
I understand that I can withdraw this consent by contacting the council					
No, I don't want the council to share my name and contact details with the					
supermarket	in to share my i	iame and com	iaci details with	ine	
Supermarket					
Print Name:					L
Email address:					
	,				
Signature:					
Name(s) of Child(ren):					
'					
·					
	•				